第1頁,共1頁

|  | Read | Message |
|--|------|---------|
|--|------|---------|

Previous Next Back to: Inbox

From:

Date:2006/08/13 Sun PM 09:18:51 CST

To:<pa-consultation@cab.gov.hk>

Subject:Opinion on the 5th Report

Reply Reply All Forward Delete Move To: (Choose Folder)

Dear sir / madam,

I strongly oppose the to creation of new post as it is a wastage of government expenditure and such expansion is not suitable to a small government concept.

I am in the opinion that government officers (e.g. AOs) are capable of helping senior government heads to set up linking with public pressure/interest group as well as the leaders of political groups.

Please do not make a wrong policy as the previous CE did as a samll group of new assistant will not help to ease recent complex and uncompromising political

situation. The only consequence you can predict is wasting more government money.

(Name provided)

13.8.2006

Reply Reply All Forward Delete Move To: (Choose Folder)

Search Messages Previous Next Back to: Inbox

Help

(Editor's Note: The sender requested anonymity.)